Proceeds will fund Type C research for
THE NATIONAL NIEMANN-PICK DISEASE FOUNDATION

Enjoy a ball game with friends and family on

Sunday, August 31st at 12pm
Oriole Park Stadium

Pregame Party, Silent Auction (donated by Oriole players)

Exclusive “Camden Club” (Warehouse 7th Floor)

12:00—1:30pm (Game begins 1:35pm)

This special package includes game ticket, hamburgers, hot dogs, sides,
popcorn, peanuts, soft drink, ice tea, water and cash bar.
As a reminder to the 14 yrs and under group, Machado Jersey Promo
at the entrance gate and Postgame ‘Run the Bases’

This event will be memorable because of you sharing
Dillon’s love of baseball and celebrating his 12th birthday.

Please no birthday gifts, your friendship and watching
a baseball game with Dillon while celebrating his special day
is the only gift he truly wants. If interested, show your support
by wearing your Dillon’s Army gear.

For tickets -RSVP by 8/25/14

Darrile Papier 301.529.1620 or Mark 301.529.1621 papierfamily@gmail,com
Erik Scheidhauer 301.370.9998 escheidhauer@comcast.net
Maris Walker 301.529.6481 walkermaris@gmail.com

Camden Club & Tickets:$40 (% tax deductible)

Donations may be endorsed to NNPDF, Attn: Dillon Papier 9741 Royal Crest Circle, Frederick, MD 21704
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Dillon's Army (family, friends, teachers, doctors) and the other
NPC children THANK YOU for providing "The 6ift of Hope"

For more info and the CBS Evening National News and Wallstreet :
Journal link featuring Dillon's story, visit www.DillonsFight.org




Dillon is a local Frederick, Maryland resident who has a unique sense of humor, infectious
smile, and sweetness that touches all who meet him.

Your support will help fund critical research to find a cure for this devastating, extremely
rare disease that is always fatal (only 500 cases have been diagnosed in the world). With-
out treatment, Dillon will lose his ability to walk, talk, eat (eventually requiring a feeding
tube), and recognize his parents.

Sadly, within 5 -10 yrs of diagnosis, the disease will rob Dillon of his most precious
gift — life.

You have made a difference
as Dillon was selected to participate in the

NIH Clinical Cyclo Trial in Feb 2013.

Although, he developed an infection in the port in his brain,
the trial was revised and resumed with Dillon
being the first to receive monthly infusions into his spine.

There is HOPE because of you!




